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THE CLEAR VOICE OF THE SOUTH AFRICAN GLASS INDUSTRY

Dear Customer,

Firstly, let me start by wishing everyone a Happy New Year. May 2019 bring you and your family much health,
happiness and everything else that is good.

It is however with great sadness that I inform all our friends in the Glass Industry of the sudden passing away of
Ronnie Lubner, Chairman of the PG Group and Chairman of the International Belron Group. He was a friend to
many and a true legend in the South African Glass Industry.

On 27 December 2018 many were all shocked and saddened to hear about the sudden passing away of Ronnie,
after a short illness.

Ronnie made an incredible contribution to our Glass Industry and to South Africa as a whole. Ronnie will not
only be remembered for his contribution to the Glass Industry, but also for his active role in South African
society by helping many of those in need and people who were less privileged.

Ronnie will be missed by all.

There will be a Memorial Service held at the Houghton Golf Club at 18h00 on 17th January 2019. For all who
may like to pay their respects to him. Please could men bring yarmulkes for the ceremony (if they have —
however there will be some provided at the door).

Best regards,
Steve McCoy

Disclaimer: While every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of this message, McCoy's Glass cannot be held
responsible for errors and / or omissions



